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Action PAB300915-03:  Business Director to ask the Internal Auditors to undertake an 
independent review of MFSS during 2015/16. 

DECISION:   
The Business Director to advise the CNPA Chairman if / when any significant 
Shared Services problems occur. 

AGREED: 
(i)  The Shared Services Update was noted. 

 4.4 Update on the Wellbeing Survey 
A Wellbeing Survey had been completed between 1 April and 8 May 2015, with a 63.7% 
response rate. The results had been subject to analysis by the Stress Management 
Society, who presented their findings to the CNC Executive on the 13 July 2015.   

It was observed that: 
 it is the intention to publicise the outcomes of the Wellbeing Survey on the CNC  

intranet together with details of the associated action plan and key messages; 
 participants had undertaken the survey anonymously; 
 the survey had contained a facility for submitting comments; 
   at this stage, no particular diversity problems had been brought to light; 
 the Wellbeing Survey had not been the first opportunity for personnel to report  

bullying. Reporting avenues had been in place before the Survey and there would 
not appear to have been corresponding numbers of reports of bullying via Safecall 
etc;

 going forward, the Leadership and Management Development Programme and 
procedure changes, for example, regarding PCDs and re-shoots should help 
employees feel that their work is recognised and that their concerns are being 
taken seriously; and 

 a future re-check of personnel wellbeing had been logged as a KPI under 
Strategic Objective 4.

AGREED: 
(i) The Wellbeing Survey update was noted.

 4.5 HMIC Inspection 
Her Majesty’s Inspector of Constabulary (HMIC) had inspected the CNC in the autumn of 
2014.  The inspection report contained sixteen recommendations. Six had been proposed 
as complete, with the others in various stages of progress.  DECC had appointed a 
representative to attend and observe future CNC Gold Group Meetings, that had been 
established to monitor and drive forward the recommendation delivery progress. 

It was reported that technological fixes were being worked on with regard to backup of 
business continuity facilities. (HMIC Recommendation 5 refers.) 

DECISION: 
The CNPA Chairman to attend future CNC Gold Group Meetings regarding HMIC 
inspection report recommendations.  

AGREED: 
(i) The HMIC Inspection update was noted. 










